
 

 

SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road ~ Fairview, PA 16415 

 
Workshop Meeting ~ September 30, 2015 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 
The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at  
1:00 P.M. on September 30, 2015 by Chairman Mark Gennuso. Present were: 
Supervisor Ralph Heidler;  Supervisor Pete Kraus; Township Solicitor Paul Burroughs, 
S ecretary/Treasurer Michelle Barnes, Assistant Secretary Julie Lindvay. 
Visitors were:  Frank Klemm, Lawrence Bolla, Quinn Law Firm. 
 
The following items were discussed: 
 

1. The group discussed a solution to making the intersection of Canal and Lakeview 
safer for residents.  Frank Klemm of 3116 Lakeview Avenue brought up concerns 
for resident safety at this intersection and the group discussed having Urban 
Engineers conduct a study for a possible stop sign at this intersection. 

 
2. Paul Burrows shared recent amendments to the tax laws regarding the sale of 

properties with delinquent tax statuses in the township.  The new statute allows 
municipalities to take the sale of delinquent properties into their own hands.     

 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 PM. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Julie Lindvay 
Assistant Secretary 
 


